CITY OF PRINCE ALBERT
PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE BYLAW AMENDMENT - BYLAW NO. 5 OF 2016

The City of Prince Albert hereby gives notice, pursuant to Section 102 of The Cities Act,
of its intention to amend the Public Notice Bylaw.

Reason for Change: Through recent amendments to The Cities Act for public notice
requirements and a proposal for altering the advertising contract timelines, it is
necessary to amend the Public Notice Bylaw.

Particulars of the bylaw will be considered at the following City Council meeting:

March 14, 2016 at 5 p.m. - Council Chamber, City Hall, 1084 Central Avenue,
Prince Albert, SK

If any person wishes to appear before City Council regarding this matter, please provide
your submissions to the City Clerk by 4:45 p.m. on Tuesday, March 8, 2016. Please
visit www.citypa.ca or call the City Clerk’s Office at 306-953-4305 for further information
on the requirements to appear and regarding the proposed amendments.

Issued at the City of Prince Albert, this 27" day of February, 2016.
Sherry Person, City Clerk



